SOUTHEASTERN WISCONSIN REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION

W239 N1812 ROCKWOOD DRIVE • PO BOX 1607 • WAUKESHA, WI 53187-1607 • TELEPHONE (262) 547-6721 FAX (262) 547-1103

Serving the Countles of:

KENOSHA MILWAUKEE OZAUKEE RACINE WALWORTH WASHINGTON WAUKESHA



June 27, 2023

Mayor and Members of the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee c/o Mr. Jim Owczarski, City Clerk City Hall 200 E. Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mayor and Members of the Common Council:

Pursuant to Section 66.0309(8)(b) of the *Wisconsin Statutes*, we are providing you with the enclosed copy of the Commission's 2022 Annual Report. This report is intended to provide public officials with an annual overview of the Commission's work, including presenting the year's activities and emphasizing key work efforts.

If additional copies are needed for City officials, please notify the Commission offices.

Should the Common Council or individual Council members have any questions concerning the report, or should you desire a briefing on the Commission's work or any particular aspect thereof, please do not hesitate to contact the Commission offices.

Sincerely,

Benjamin R. McKay, AICP Interim Executive Director

Benjamin R hely

BRM/md #00268653

Enclosure